Work Notice

Construction work - new power cable

Sparks Road between the Halswell Substation and Hendersons Road

6 October - early November

To install a new underground power cable

29 September 2025

What we're doing

We're installing a new 66kV underground power
cable between the Milton Substation and the
Halswell Substation on Sparks Road to strengthen
our electricity network.

From 6 October - early November, we'll work to install
cable ducts on Sparks Road between the Halswell Zone
Substation and Hendersons Road.

This is the final section of cable ducts we need to install
as part of this project. We'll come back later to pull the
new cable through the ducts we're installing.

Where we're working
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Traffic management

» Sparks Road will be one-way travelling from
the Halswell Substation to Hendersons
Road.

« Noentryto Sparks Road for westbound
traffic at Hendersons Road.

» Noright turns from Collier Drive and Larissa
Road on to Sparks Road.

« Detourroutes will be signposted.

«  On-street parking will not be available where
we're working.

« Please follow all signs and instructions from our

crew.
This work won’t start until we have reopened the
Hendersons Road intersection and Sparks Road

between Hendersons Road and Hoon Hay Road.

We understand this work is disruptive and
appreciate your patience.
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Access to side streets

We will need to trench past the intersections of
Sparks Road with Larissa Road and Collier Drive. To
do this work safely, when we trench past manual
traffic management will be in place.

We will place steel plates over the trench so you
can access these roads when we're not working.

If you have any access issues, please contact Isaac

Construction on 027 406 2465 or speak to a team
member on site.

Cycleway

At times provisions for cyclist safety may be in place
along the cycleway.

Rubbish collection

Please put your bins out before 6am on
collection days. The crew willmove and return
them back outisde your property if needed.

Hours of work

The crew will generally work during the day
between 7am - 6pm, Monday - Friday. We may
need to do early morning or weekend work at times.

Stay up to date

For more information visit:
www.haveyoursay.oriongroup.co.nz/
milton-to-halswell-new-power-cable

You can contact the onsite Isaac
Construction team on 027 406 2465 or

66kvmiltontohalswell®@isaac.co.nz.

Our Orion Customer Support team are available

24/7 on 0800 363 9898 to help.




